
   

         

 Babysitter Training at  

Patten Free Library  
 

Thanks to a gift from a generous donor, this Red Cross course will be 

offered at no cost to the first ten registrants.  The training is 

recommended for students between the ages of 11 and 15 who wish to 

learn how to responsibly give care for children and infants.  
 

 COURSE DATE:   

 Tuesday, February 17 

                        10:00 a.m.-5:00 p.m.  
 

Sign up at the Information Desk in the Reference Room:  
  

 In person;  

 By phone (443-5141 ext. 12); or 

   By email (pflreference@patten.lib.me.us). 

    

The course will be offered in three two-hour segments, with a lunch and 

snack break after sessions one and two.  Participants must complete all three 

sessions to receive certification. The Library will provide a light lunch and 

snack for participants.  
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